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June 1, 2021 

 
TO:  All Members  
 
FROM:  Damien T. K. Kim  
 
RE:  MEETING CANCELLATIONS – JUNE 

 
The following meetings have been cancelled due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, 
and the current number of positive cases for the state and island of Oahu. The  
following meetings have been cancelled for the month of June 2021: 
 
 Wednesday, June 2, 2021, 5:00 PM:   Unit 2  
 
 Thursday, June 10, 2021, 5:00 PM:   Unit 1 
 
 Wednesday, June 16, 2021, 6:00 PM:   General Membership   
 
Good news is that more and more residents are being immunized. As of  
May 31, 2021, Hawaii has administered 1.5 million doses. 674,000 residents have been 
fully vaccinated, which amounts to 47.6% of our population now being fully vaccinated. 
That is an 11% increase since last month. These are excellent numbers! However, 
Hawaii continues to have positive cases, although much lower than weeks past; 50 
positive cases with 30 of those cases on Oahu were reported today. Governor Ige has 
lifted the mask mandate for outdoors ONLY. It is still of vital importance to stay masked 
up when indoors, continue washing your hands and keeping your distance to those not 
in your household. We are so close but not there yet, in meeting together for our monthly 
membership meetings, and if we continue to do our part, we will get there safely and 
faster.  
 
Thank you for being patient and for persevering through this difficult time. We appreciate 
you all. 
 
Be sure to download our app and register, if you have not already, so that you are first to 
receive important updates and announcements.   
 
Please stay healthy and safe! 
 
Fraternally and respectfully,  
 

 

DAMIEN T.K. KIM  
Business Manager/Financial Secretary 
 
DTKK:ac          


